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Next Meeting: 10 am at Stumpy’s in Rushford 
– Saturday  Dec 16th, 2006

     It’s a PARTY!!!
   Christmas Party 
Where: Stumpy’s, in Rushford
When: Dec. 16th, 2006
Time: 6:00pm start.
Dinner: 7:00pm
Menu: Broasted Chicken

Fish
Mashed potatoes, gravy
Carrots

Cost: $6 in advance for members
$11 at the door or non-members

Please bring a desert or appetizer to share
No gift exchange this year.  Just come and 
enjoy the food and the party.

Contact Heidi by Dec 3rd to get your 
reservations in. 

Notes from the meetings:
Hats & Jackets: Available on the web for 
viewing.  We sold a few hats at the race.

Web sight – suggestion was made to arrange 
pictures from news to oldest.  Make a 
member’s only section.  You would need a pass 
word to get in.  It would list the members name 
and number.

Membership Report: We have 35 adult 
members.

ATV Drags: We are wrapping up paying the 
bills.  We are putting together a final report.  
Paid the Hoedown committee for there 
percentage of the profits – 15%.

ATV Challenge: We had a few more racers 
this time verse the first race earlier this year.  
The race is slowly growing in attendance.  We 
are paying the bills for this race.  We should 

have a wrap up of this event at the next 
meeting.

Rough Cut Lawnmower: The lawnmower is 
purchased.  Fleetfarm donated money to help 
on the purchase.  

Chatfield Trail: The trail system is 
progressing.  It should open in the spring.  The 
city of Chatfield voted for approval of the trail.  
Thru ATVAM we can get a $1,000,000 policy 
at a cost of $1,000 per year.  90% will be 
reimbursed by the state. 
The DNR has the paperwork for approval of 
the trails.  There should be a public hearing
soon.

Club Rides: October a few of the club 
members rode the Chatfield Trails.
November we did not ride due to hunting 
season.

There is a ATVAM meeting in St. Cloud on 
Dec 9th “How to set up a trail”.  Motion was 
made and passed to reimburse Brian, Mitch, 
Mike H. for the cost of registration.

Plaque was passed around with all the past 
officers.  This looked very nice.  This is a good 
way to remember all those that held office and 
what year.

Remember to get your reservations in for the 
Christmas party!!!


